
 
 

 

Dear Patient: 
 

We look forward to your upcoming visit at Texas Health Surgery Center. It is the policy 
of the facility to notify you of the following information prior to your arrival at the on 

your day of service:  
 

1. Notice of Patient Rights and Responsibilities: 
(See attachment) 

2. Physician Ownership Disclosure: 
(See attachment) 

3. Facility policy regarding Advance Directives includes the following: 
A. You have the right to make choices regarding life-sustaining 

treatment, including resuscitative measures.  
B. We wish to notify you that we do not honor Advanced Directives.  

Should there be a need to transfer you to a hospital for additional 
care measures beyond what the ambulatory facility can provide, your 
Advance Directive/Living Will/Healthcare Proxy will be honored at the 
receiving hospital upon your arrival. 

C. Texas Health Surgery Center Dallas requests that if you have an 
Advance Directive/Living Will/Healthcare Proxy, please bring a copy 
with you so we may place it with your medical record if needed.  

D. If you do not have an Advance Directive/Living Will/Healthcare Proxy, 
you may obtain more information from Caring Connections, 1731 
King St., Suite 100, Alexandria, VA  22314, www.caringinfo.org, 800-
658-8898 or please see Texas Health and Safety Code Chapter 166 for 
Advanced Directives for instructions on how to complete one.   

 
Also, someone from the center will be contacting you prior to your arrival at the facility 
to inform you of your financial responsibility.  
 
We hope you will find your stay and the care you receive at Texas Health Surgery Center 
Dallas a pleasant experience. 
 

If you have questions, please contact: 
 

Texas Health Surgery Center 
214-891-0466 

http://www.caringinfo.org/

